
Looking for more information on this meeting? visit the Civic Web or YouTube channel for more details

Wednesday, January 25, 2023

Council Highlights
THE MUNICIPALITY  OF CENTRAL ELGIN

Are you ready for a heart-pumping, adrenaline-rushing experience that will leave you feeling
invigorated and fulfilled? Look no further than the return of the beloved Polar Bear Dip in Port
Stanley!

Council unanimously approved the application, and are thrilled to announce that Childcan will
be bringing this exciting event back to Little Beach. On Saturday, March 4, 2023, from 10 am
to 2 pm, brave souls will plunge into the frigid waters in support of a worthy cause.

You will not only have the thrill of a lifetime, but you will also be helping to support families
served by Childcan throughout Western Ontario, as proceeds from the event will go towards
direct financial assistance, social and emotional support, and vital research at the Children's
Hospital in London.

So grab your friends and family, and join Childcan for a day of fun and fundraising. Take the
plunge and help warm hearts in the community. See you on March 4th!

For more information and for registration please click here!

Childcan
The Polar Bear Dip is Back!

https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingInformation.aspx?Org=Cal&Id=1513
https://www.youtube.com/live/Shn_X5jPHp0?feature=share
https://childcan.com/
https://childcan.com/
https://childcan.akaraisin.com/ui/PolarBearDip2023


Tim L. Dobbie Consulting Limited has been
enlisted by Council to provide strategic
guidance and aid in implementing best
practices for Council and staff interactions
and communications. 

Tim L. Dobbie Consulting Ltd

Council agreed to open up seasonal outdoor
vendor permits (beach vendors) for the 2023
outdoor season. 

Outdoor Vendor Permits a Go!

Beach Volleyball Nets
Council has decided to install three volleyball
courts at Main Beach. This decision was made
after it was found that most individuals who
expressed interest in playing volleyball were
willing to bring their own nets. The posts for
the courts will be made of wood and staff will
work with Mackies and GTs to find a suitable
location for the courts.

Click here for more information

Council approved the 2023 Elgin
County Drowning Prevention
Coalition (ECDPC) Charity Swim
which will be held the week of
July 3 to July 7, 2023 (weather
permitting). This will be the first
time for this event. The event
involves 7 experienced
swimmers, one at a time,
swimming 42.1 kilometres
between Little Beach in Port
Stanley and Port Bruce to raise
funds and awareness for open
water safety & drowning
prevention!

Click here for more information

ECDPC Charity
Swim

Past and future meeting dates can be found on CivicWeb website.
Subscribe to our YouTube channel to watch live meetings!

Council Meetings

The Municipality of Central Elgin gathers on land of land of the McKee Treaty that was signed by the Wyandot and by
Anishinaabe Nations, including ancestors of Chippewas of the Thames First Nation. It is also the traditional territory of

the, Haudenosaunee, Attiwonderonk (Neutral) and Mississauga Nation. These First Nations continue to provide ongoing
stewardship of the land and waters in the Municipality of Central Elgin.

https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/FileStorage/2C166C13490A4523AC749DA6FD060078-Report%20No.%20ICS%20(Infrastructure%20_%20Community%20Service.pdf
https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/FileStorage/7914225FB3E94D95AE172E433C733018-20230103095454662.pdf
https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/FileStorage/4F4D564C41A6427EB604D88BDD3CA822-SE.02.23%20-%20ECDPC%20Charity%20Swim%20Signed.pdf
https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/FileStorage/7914225FB3E94D95AE172E433C733018-20230103095454662.pdf
https://centralelgin.civicweb.net/Portal/MeetingSchedule.aspx

